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Dear Rose-Anne, 

EMIN21-00009 Request for Advice - MOD 3 - Appin Mine Ventilation and Access 
Project (MP08_0150-Mod-3) 

I refer to your request through the portal dated 7 April 2021 inviting Subsidence Advisory NSW 
(SA NSW) to provide comment on Appin Mine Ventilation and Access modification 3. 

SA NSW understands that the proposal will not result in additional planned subsidence impacts 
other than that allowed under existing approvals and consents. As such, SA NSW has no objection 
to the proposal.  

If you would like more information, please contact Subsidence Advisory NSW on 4908 4300 or 
subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kieran Black 
Technical Specialist 

4 August 2021 

Attn:  Rose-Anne Hawkeswood 
Department of Planning Industry and Environment 
Email:    rose-anne.hawkeswood@planning.nsw.gov.au     

117 Bull Street, Newcastle West, NSW, 2302 

T: (02) 4908 4300 | 24 Hour Emergency Service: 1800 248 083 (Free Call) 


